
 

18th October 2018  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

With Christmas rapidly approaching, we are thrilled to announce we have found a 

great way to put children’s Christmas spirit and Christmas artwork into good 

use.  

 

We will be supplying children with an A4 piece of card for them to produce their 

own picture, these will then be scanned and parents will be given a unique code 

which will enable you to go online and order Christmas cards and gifts such as 

gift wrap and tags, mugs, tote bags, magnets, tea towels and more. 

 

Not only would these personalised gift items make a perfect Christmas present 

for friends and family, and allow your child to show off their artwork, but it will 

also help raise money for the school which provides the children access to items 

which will improve their learning.   

 

All designs need to be back in school by Tuesday 30th October to allow 

enough time for pictures to be scanned and codes produced and items ordered 

in time for delivery before Christmas. Details of how to order will be supplied 

once unique codes are sent out. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Friends of Russell Hall  


